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   Brrr! What a winter 

wonderland we have 

experienced this year. If 

you like snow, this 

winter proves to be 

one of the best seasons 

with record breaking 

snow fall. For those 

not so pleased with the white fluffy 

flakes, rest assured that spring is just 

around the corner. 

More than usual this winter Iôve had 

some extra time to spend with my feet 

up resting and reading for pleasure. Iôve 

read a variety of books, magazines and 

newspapers and enjoyed all the different 

genres of literature. I think we might all 

agree that having the choice to read 

what we want to read is what makes for 

a great read. 

READ is very fortunate to partner 

with Reading is Fundamental (RIF) to 

offer children three times per year the 

opportunity to select a book they want 

to read to keep and add to their home 

library. RIF is funded in part by the 

U.S. Department of Education and 

your tax dollars, national corporations, 

foundations, community organizations, 

and thousands of individuals who 

support the excitement of giving 

children the freedom to select books to 

keep. The RIF program is based on 

research that shows when children 

have access to books and learn to read 

for fun they, perform better in school. 

A recent National Endowment for 

the Arts report also notes that good 

readers do better in school, get better 

jobs, make more money, and are more 

active citizens.  

For many of the children we serve, 

RIF books may be the only new books 

they own and the only books they have 

the ability to choose. By the end of this 

school year, READ volunteers will have 

 

helped give out over 3300 new books 

to children in our community. We 

thank our volunteers and donors who 

support our organization by donating 

their time and the local dollars needed 

to participate in the RIF program. 

This support also allows READ 

throughout the entire year to promote 

positive attitudes about reading and 

encourage a lifelong love of reading.  

As we celebrate national reading 

month this March, let us celebrate 

our freedom to read what we choose 

and what makes reading an enjoyable 

experience for all!  

        Carol Lechel 

                          Director 
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There's nothing quite like a delicious 

breakfast and a great book!  Celebrate 

National Reading Month this March by attending 

the 4th annual "Books for Breakfast" event 

on Saturday, March 7. Event details are on 

page 3. We hope to see you there! 
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Bookfair 
 

On December 4, WSGW Listen to the Mrs. celebrities Art Lewis and Sue Smith,  

The Childrenõs Book Company and visiting authors provided a festive shopping 

atmosphere in the lobby of the downtown Citizens Bank Building. Many great book 

titles were shared along with unique gift ideas.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special thanks to all who attended this year and congratulations to our raffle 

prize winners: 
 

Memory Lane Café Lunch CertificatesñNancy Deisig, Gail Stoddard, Mary Rivera. 

and Tracy Wasmiller  
 

READ T-shirtñGina Ruhlig  
 

Hardcover BooksñAnn Puszykowski 

 

Mentoring Moments 
Although Monday can be a non-favorite day of the week for many, it is the best 

day for me because that is my READ day at Jerome School. Sharing the lunch hour 

reading with my two second graders is the highlight of my Monday. After reading 

with the kids for one week, they are ready and anxious to get into a good book and 

start a new adventure, wherever the story takes us. To watch them gain reading 

confidence week after week and see their faces light up when they sound out a new 

word is one of the best experiences a READ mentor can have. Think about how 

many kids are involved in the program each year, and what a difference the mentors 

make in their lives. Becoming a READ mentor is something I am very proud of (I 

am always wearing my READ t-shirt) ð definitely a life-changing experience. 
 

Nancy Deisig, READ Mentor ð Jerome Elementary 

 

When I think about mentoring I think back to when I was young and my personal 

struggles with reading and how blessed I was to have my mom. Every day she not 

only worked with me on improving my ability to read but to create a passion for 

reading. She worked hard to find reading materials that would spark an interest in 

me. She soon found out that all she needed was the sports page! To be honest, I 

have found this works well with many of my students also.  

Every opportunity Iõve had with our students has produced a òmentoring 

moment.ó  All of these opportunities have given me the chance to pass on a 

little of my mom to all of my students. Her passion for reading was a gift she 

gave me. Mentoring has given me the opportunity to pass that gift along.  

Thank you for taking the time to mentor. Every time you mentor you are not 

only giving them the gift of reading but you are  showing our kids that you care, 

that they are valued and important ð just like my mom showed me.  
 

  Eric M. Rutherford, READ  Board Member & Mentor ð Longfellow Elementary 

 

Welcome  

New Mentors 
 

Cynthia Andrews 

Bart Atwood 

Ruth Benson 

Sharon Besaw 

John Besaw 

Ricardo Cottengim 

Jamie Dycus 

Ashley Enright 

Kay Frahm 

AJ Gary 

Dorothy Gosko 

Deborah Keller 

Pamela Pawlick 

Rachel Protasiewicz 

Karen Reiber 

Marvel Rushton 

Velma Rynearson 

Paula Schneider 
 

Save the Dates 
 

Volunteer Appreciation 

Dinner 
 

Wednesday, May 13 

5:30pm-7:15pm 

at Peace Lutheran Church 

 
D.E.A.R. at the Zoo 
ñ Drop Everything And READ 
 

Wednesday, June 17 

10amñ3pm 



 

Saturday, March 7, 2009 

9am ð 11:30 am 
940 E. Genesee - between Janes and Thompson St. 

(Hunger Solution Center ð home of Hidden Harvest & East Side Soup Kitchen) 
 

Bring your children, grandchi ldren and friends!  

$3.00 per person (under one year free)   
For advance tickets call the READ Office at 755-8402 or visit Independent Bank at 

3601 State Street (at the corner of State & Mackinaw). Tickets also available at the door. 

 

Admission to this event includes a pancake breakfast and literacy activities  

to encourage and promote Family Reading Time: 
 

  ̄  ALL You Can Eat Pancakes 
  ̄  Costume Character Visits 

  ̄  Free New Book for Every Child 

  ̄  Storytelling 

  ̄  Literacy Activities 

 ʹ  Bring a canned goods donation and receive one raffle ticket  

        for each can for a chance to win great books! 

                       (Donations to benefit Hidden Harvest and the East Side Soup Kitchen) 

 

Literacy Activity Sponsors include: 
 

Cops ôN Kids     Public Libraries of Saginaw 

Mid Michigan Childrenõs Museum   Saginaw County ð Birth to 5 Program 
 

Special thanks to SCF Youth FORCE and the Harvey Randall Wickes Foundation for the  

generous support of this event. 
 

The READ Association of Saginaw County is a local non-profit organization whose mission is to help students  

improve their reading skills and discover the joy of reading. For more information, call 989-755-8402 or  

visit our website:  www.READinSaginaw.org 


